
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/27/2018 2:27:18 PM
Subject: RE: Plz call

She has already handled it but I gave her my direct line in case she needs further assistance.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor's Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 8:51 AM
To: Catherine McNicoll
Subject: Re: Plz call

From: Catherine McNicoll
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 3:31 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Re: Plz call

No, I need the number. I also don't remember seeing that email but I'll make sure to write up a form and keep 
track of it.

Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor's Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

Sent from my iPhone

On Wed, Jul 25, 2018 at 3:29 PM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

I realize upon review that there's no number here. Were you able to contact her?

From: Kevin L. Bryant
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 6:14 PM
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll
Subject: Plz call

Hi Kevin, this is Danita Swaney. You came to the event for Dawson and Morgan and their service dogs. 
Please give me a call. I would like for you to help me with an issue I had at the DMV on Monday. Dawson 
was turned away and ask d about his condition without cause. Please give me a call at your convenience.
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Sent using OWA for iPhone


